
 
 

 

Due Process Review Committee  
and Individual Rights Consultation 

  
Effective September 12, 2024, the Division is implementing two new processes for 
Individual Rights and Due Process. 
 
Due Process Review Committee: The Columbus Organization will start receiving 
and reviewing all due process referrals for individuals receiving Home and 
Community Based Services (HCBS). All due process referrals will be submitted via 
the online referral form. Regional Office Due Process Review Committee designated 
emails will no longer be operational.  
 
The link to the online referral form is located on the Division’s Individual Rights and 
Due Process webpage under Due Process Review Committee Referral.  
 
Individual Rights Consultation: The Division is launching a new procedure called 
Individual Rights Consultation. To submit an Individual Rights Consultation request, 
use the link located on the Division’s Individual Rights and Due Process webpage 
under Rights Consultation Request.  
 
Questions regarding this email blast can be sent to 
DDDueProcessCommittee@dmh.mo.gov. 
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